CHIEF OF DETECTIVES

NOTICE February 6, 2020
1.8

TO: All Concerned Personnel

FROM: Chief of Detectives

SUBJECT: INVITATION FOR SWORN PERSONNEL TO ATTEND THE 2020
LEAPS TRAINING SYMPOSIUM

The Los Angeles Police Department, in conjunction with Law Enforcement and Private Security
(LEAPS) are hosting the 2020 LEAPS Training Symposium. The symposium will be held on
Thursday, March 26, 2020, from 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m., at the Glen Arden Club located at 357
Arden Avenue, Glendale, California 91203. The topics of discussion will be issues involving the
homeless population, disruptive guests, avoiding dangerous situations and efforts to continue
public/private partnerships. The goal is to reaffirm partnership efforts through communication
and collaboration.

Area Commanding Officers or one designee are encouraged to attend. Registration must be
completed at the LEAPS website, [www.leapsla.org] by selecting the “2020 Symposium™ link.
Registration must be completed on or before March 24, 2020. This process must be strictly
adhered to because LEAPS will be covering the registration fee for sworn law enforcement.

Should you require additional information, please contact Detective Joseph Hopkins,
Commercial Crimes Division, at (213) 359-0250.

APPROVED:;
KRIS E. PITCHER, Deputy Chief BOB GREEN, Deputy Chief
Chief of Detectives Chief of Staff
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